
     

November 29, 2022  

 

Gurkirat Singh 

Vpo Ghumandgarh, Tehsil Bassi Pathana Distt 

Fatehgarh Sahib, Punjab, 140412 
INDIA 

 

Dear Gurkirat:           App ID: 882083 

 

I am pleased to inform you that you have been granted admission on a provisional status to Wright State 

University’s Undergraduate Program with the intended major of Management B.S. program with 

provisional standing for the Spring 2023 Semester.  Classes will begin Monday, January 9, 2023. Mandatory 

New Student Orientation will be held virtually and in person; orientation information will be sent to your 

Wright State University email. Please monitor your WSU email closely for more information on your next 

steps. 

 

Your Wright State University student credentials are displayed in the Next Steps section on the Home page 

of your application.  

 

Provisional status is granted for one semester only. If your application portal states that a document is 

"unofficial", please bring your originals (transcripts, mark sheets, degree certificates) with you when you 

travel to the U.S. We will review them, certify them as original, make a copy, and return them to you. If 

applicable, please also have official TOEFL, GRE scores sent directly from ETS to Wright State (WSU 

code is 1179). 

 

As a Wright State student, you may need to complete online Mathematics and English writing assessments 

at least 10 days before your initial advising appointment or Orientation session. The tests may be required 

of admitted students to assess which will be your first math and English class. To learn more about these 

placement tests go to the following link: http://www.wright.edu/uc/firstyear/testing/placement.html. 

 

You have been awarded a tuition scholarship of $24,000 overall, i.e. $3,000 per semester for 

eight semesters, considering just Fall and Spring terms only. You must register for minimum of 

12 credit hours every semester and must remain in good standing, i.e., maintain a cumulative GPA 

of 2.5 each semester, to continue to receive the scholarship in successive semesters.   
 

Congratulations on your admission, and we wish you the best in your academic studies at Wright State 

University! 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Giancarlo Mariani 

Associate Director of International Enrollment Management 

University Center for International Education 

 

 

University Center for International Education 
3640 Colonel Glenn Hwy. 
Dayton, OH 45435-0001 
(937) 775-5745 
FAX (937) 775-5776 
http://www.wright.edu/ucie 

 


